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Oakdale, CA – Celebrate National Night Out this year to promote awareness, safety and 
neighborhood unity.  
 

National Night Out is an annual event designed to strengthen our neighborhoods through police-
community partnerships. The goal is to heighten crime and drug awareness, support and 
participate in local anticrime efforts, and, to send a message to criminals letting them know 
neighborhoods are organized and united with police against crime.  
 
This year the City of Oakdale is taking an active role in helping communities come together by 
encouraging residents to host neighborhood block parties. This year, National Night Out 2017 is 
being held on Tuesday, August 1st from 6-9 p.m. 
 
Many neighborhoods in Oakdale will be hosting a variety of special events like barbeques, 
potlucks, cookouts, ice cream socials, games and music. Local government leaders and public 
safety officials will be traveling to various block parties to strengthen relationships in the 
communities and neighborhoods they serve and protect. Contact PIO Janeen Yates at (209) 
847-2231 for information to host your own block party and to bring your neighbors together.  
 
 
 
 

 


